
 

 

Welcoming Ukrainian refugees to our 

parish 
If you are considering welcoming Ukrainian refugees into your home or have 

already registered to do this then we invite you to contact us with your email 

address so that we can build a network of people in our community.  This will 

be a good way to share information, keep up-to-date with what the progress 

is, and maybe also help to keep extended refugee families a bit closer 

together here in the UK. 

If you are unable to host a refugee but would like to be involved in 

welcoming them into this community then we would also like to hear from 

you.  As one group we will be able to work better together with other 

community groups, schools, the council, etc as time progresses and make this 

community a safe and caring environment for these people as they rebuild 

their lives and integrate into the community. 

To register your interest or for more information please email us on 

URwelcome@st-james-westhead.church 

or call at St James Church, Vicarage Lane, Westhead, L40 6HG after Sunday 

service (11:30 – 12:00 noon) 
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